
BRACKEN COUNTY WATER DISTRICT 
1324 BROOKSVILLE GERMANTOWN RD 

P 0 BOX 201 
BROOKSVILLE KY 41004 

606-735-3513 

April 22,2010 

Jeff Derouen, Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort Ky 40602-0615 

Dear Mr. Derouen, 

Please take notice that Bracken County Water District intends to file, on or after 
May 24,2010, an application requesting to increase its water service rates. The 
application will be supported by the historic test year ending December 31,2009. 

Sincerely, 

b k m -  
Diana Moran, Office Manager 
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